
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 1/13/2017 2:37:08 PM
Subject: FW: Re-opening of West End CC warming centre

Greetings Mayor and Council-
Please see the note below from Malcolm to his Commissioners. We'll be re-opening the warming 
centre at the West End CC tonight to complement the other warming centres that have been 
operating the last few nights.
Best
Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7627 | Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
Twitter: sadhuajohnston

-----Original Message-----
From: Bromley, Malcolm 
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 2:24 PM
To: PB Commissioners
Cc: PB - SMT (Senior Management Team) - DL; Johnston, Sadhu; Mochrie, Paul; Llewellyn-Thomas, 
Kathleen
Subject: Re-opening of West End CC warming centre

Dear Commissioners,

I received a request from Kathleen Llewelyn Thomas the GM of Community Services to reopen the 
warming centre at the West End CC. This is based on the low temperature prediction for this 
evening. A decision will be made tomorrow on continuing to stay open pending the Extreme Weather 
Alert update. 

I have spoken to CCA President Dave Pasin and he's supportive of this subject to adequate staffing 
and security plans being in place. Donnie Rosa is working with Community Services to ensure all 
details are managed properly. Park Board will provide rangers overnight and arrange for private 
security. Community Services will be responsible for programming staff. Donnie and Dave will be 
meeting on site to ensure everyone is comfortable with the plan. 

Margo is working with CoV communications to get the word out including a press release and social 
media. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thanks 

Malcolm Bromley
General Manager - Vancouver Park Board 
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